
If you are a member in good standing and have a
grand opening or major anniversary to celebrate, we

can help you commemorate your success!  

The Plainfield Chamber will provide you with the large, ceremonial scissors and a
long length of ribbon for a photo op.  Plus, we will add your ribbon cutting date

to our event calendar and post on social media after our event. 
  

IF YOU HAVE ANY ADDITIONAL QUESTIONS OR WOULD LIKE TO SET UP A
RIBBON CUTTING DATE, PLEASE GIVE US A CALL AT 317-839-3800 OR
EMAIL US AT CHAMBER@PLAINFIELD-IN.COM. 
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